
 

 

 

NOTICE to SCHOOL STUDENTS 

AKALA AVE, FORSTER 

Bus 10 (ZEBRA) timetable change 

Commencing 5 May 2021 

 

Please be advised that due to the access road closure to The Corso, Bus 10 

(Zebra) will now be required to travel through The Corso from the Southern 

Parkway end, this change will mean 10 minutes earlier than the current 

timetable to Akala Ave, Forster - below is the new timetable. 

3.35pm Akala Ave 

3.40pm Carmona Dr 

If you have any questions please call the Office: 

     Forster Buslines - Ph: 6554 6431 


